BLOUNT COUNTY MAYOR
ED MITCHELL

“LET'S BE BLOUNT..WORK HARD. WORK HONEST. WORK TOGETHER'

TO: Board of Com

FROM: Ed Mitchell,

RE: Recommendation for Tuckaleechee Utility Board

DATE: June 2, 2025

For your information, I have made the following re-appointment to the Tuckaleschee Utility
District of Commissioners:

Michael Talley, term to expire on June 30, 2029

341 COURT STREET, MARYVILLE, TN 37804-5906
PHONE: (865) 273-5700  FAX: (865) 273-5705
EMITCHELL@BLOUNTTN.ORG * WWW.BLOUNTTN.ORG



BEFORE THE COUNTY MAYOR OF BLOUNT COUNTY, TENNESSEE

In Re: )

)
TUCKALEECHEE )
UTILITY DISTRICT OF BLOUNT )
COUNTY, TENNESSEE )

ORDER APPOINTING COMMISSIONER

Upon certification by the Tuckaleechee Utility District Board of Commissioners of an
upcoming vacancy on said Board of Commissioners by the expiration of the term of
Commissioner Michael Talley on June 30, 2025, and certifying a list of three names nominated
for appointment to fill such vacancy in accordance with T.C.A. §7-82-307(a);

It is therefore ordered, adjudged and decreed that the Certification of Nominee
Michael Talley is hereby re-appointed to the Board of Commissioners of the Tuckaleechee
Utility District of Blount County, Tennessee to serve a four (4) year term, expiring on June 30,

2029.

Entered this the 9‘ day of June, 2025.

OUNTY MAYOR
BLOUNT COUNTY, TENNESSEEE
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@ ) Tuckaleechee Utility District
R P. O. Box 58, Townsend, TN 37882
o Phone: 865-448-2230 Fax: 865-448-2266

May 19, 2025

Mr. Ed Mitchell, Blount County Mayor
341 Court Street
Maryville, TN 37804

RE: Appointment of Commissioner for Tuckaleechee Utility District
Dear Mayor Mitchell,

In accordance T.C.A.7-82-307(a), I have listed a list of nominees in order of preference to
fill a vacancy on the Board of Commissioners from the upcoming expiration of the term of
Commissioner, Michael Talley on June 30, 2025.

For your convenience, I have listed a proposed Order which you may sign to appoint
commissioner of choice.

1. Michael Talley
2. Will McCampbell
3. Thomas Mark Allen

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully,

Jordan Young
District Manager
Tuckaleechee Utility District



